
 
 

 
Recognition Letter 

 
 
 

May 1, 2006 
  
Dear Kate: 
  
Thank you so much for your wonderful performance on Friday evening (April 28, 2006 at Lyceum in 
Alexandria, VA).  What an INSPIRATION! The audience loved it!   Some of our women artists in the 
audience were left with tears in their eyes.  Miseret, our Ethiopian painter told me how much your play 
answered her personal questions about life in America as an immigrant woman.  Heartfelt Thank You for 
EVERYTHING!  (We raised close to $5,000!!!) 
  
Marga C. Fripp  
President & CEO 
Empowered Women International  
A Woman's Story Gallery 
 
2210 Mt. Vernon Ave.  
Alexandria, VA 22301 
Phone: 703-778-6310 
www.ewint.org 
 


